
Dear Mendocino County Supervisors, 

 

Please take the time to read this article, which is the most comprehensive I've seen on the topic 

of lockdowns and other non-pharmacological public health interventions. The author has 

thoroughly referenced his conclusions with links to source documents (which is why I'm sending 

this electronically). 

 

https://childrenshealthdefense.org/news/lockdown-lunacy-the-thinking-persons-guide/ 

 

Original (same) article here: 

https://jbhandleyblog.com/home/lockdownlunacy 

 

I would appreciate your response(s) to the questions of why, in the face of so much testimony 

from the world's leading doctors and scientists (including CDC and WHO), Mendocino County 

continues its destructive public health policies, and where such directives are coming from. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Sincerely, 

Andrea Vachon 
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